
APPLICATION: RZ 23-0771 
ZHM HEARING DATE: February 20, 2024  

BOCC MEETING DATE:  April 9, 2024   CASE REVIEWER: Jared Follin 

 

 

This application has been withdrawn by the applicant.  

  

 
 

 
 

 
  

  

 
Zoning  

Administrator  
Sign-off:  



From: Timoteo, Rosalina
To: Timoteo, Rosalina
Subject: FW: RZ-STD 23-0771
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 1:53:43 PM

 

From: David Wright <david@tspco.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:31 PM
To: Zoning Intake-DSD <ZoningIntake-DSD@hcfl.gov>
Cc: Follin, Jared <FollinJ@hcfl.gov>
Subject: RZ-STD 23-0771
 
Please accept this email as the applicant’s request to withdraw application 23-0771.
 
Thank you,

David Wright, President
TSP Companies, Inc.
813-230-7473

This email was sent from my mobile device. Please excuse any typos.
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